
Effective April 14, 2025 the Montgomery County Housing Authority is BILLING for all Port- 

Ins. 

 

 
If you are relocating to Montgomery County, PA, please notify your current Housing 

Authority. 

 

 
Please forward all Port-In info to: Portin@montcoha.org 

 

 
For the MCHA’s Payment Standards please click here Payment Standard 2025.xlsx 

mailto:Portin@montcoha.org
https://www.montcoha.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/10/Payment-Standard-2025FINAL.pdf

